
From: "Donoghue, Mike" <MDONOGHU@burlingt.gannett.com> 
Date: December 19, 2014 at 3:50:10 PM EST 
To: "Allen, Susan" <Susan.Allen@state.vt.us> 
Cc: "Coriell, Scott" <Scott.Coriell@state.vt.us> 
Subject: Vermont Public Records request 2014-12-4 (Confirmation of earlier verbal) 

  
Sue, 
  
Good chatting with you. 
  
As requested, please consider this a confirmation of our verbal request made under Vermont’s Public 
Records Law to Press Secretary Scott Coriell about 3:30 p.m. Wednesday Dec. 17, 2014 for the public 
records that Gov. Peter Shumlin publicly offered to Vermonters at the just-completed news conference 
concerning killing single-payer health insurance. 
  
We are interested in the free public inspection, under Vermont’s Public Records. 
  
Please let us know when we would be able to see the Governor’s file with the records he was discussing 
when he made the offer.   Knowing we were first in line with the Public Records request, I assume we 
will be afford the chance to see them first. 
  
Looks like others have since followed up, but were not fast enough. 
  
  
Thanks 
  
  

MikeDonoghue 

Senior Staff Writer 
  
FreePressMedia 
100 Bank Street, Suite 700, Burlington VT, 05401 
(802) 660-1845 o   
(802) 310-7866 m 
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